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Summer Term - Issue 61 - 12th May 2023 

Coronation T Towels 

 

Thank You!  

We would like to thank Mrs 
Bernini and Mrs Twigg for 
organising the wonderful 
Tea Towels to mark the 
Coronation of our King, 
Charles III.  

The  tea towel     
features a hand 
drawn picture of 
the children and 
their teachers. We 
would like to 
thank the        
teachers and  
children for finding 
the time in their 
busy schedule to 
make this        
possible. Friends 
of Bryony School 
have raised £125!  
 

Ducklings    

Thank you so much 
to the Weekes  
family for donating 
Knex for              
construction club! 
 
 Mrs Foot 

The Infants had a visit 
from some special little 
visitors on Thursday  
afternoon. Mrs          
Attwood (William in 
Year 2’s mummy) 
brought in 5 some of 
their ducklings, that they 
are looking after,                   

 
 

 

for us all to meet. The  
children were very  
excited, and got the chance to stroke and  
hold them.  

We would like to say a 
huge thank you to      
William and Mrs       
Attwood for coming in 
and answering all of the  
children’s questions.  
 
We had a fantastic time! 
    
  Mrs Dyne  
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May  
 
 

Thursday 18th  - Year 3  
Swimming, Medway Park         
*First Session* 
 

Thursday 18th  - Year 5 & 6 
PSG Girls Football & Kwik 
Cricket    Festival , Howard 
School  
 

Thursday 25th  - MYG Kwik  
Cricket Competition, High  
Halstow Cricket Club 
 

Thursday 25th  - Year 3 
Swimming, Medway Park  
 

Monday 29th May - Spring 
Bank Holiday  
 

Monday 29th May– Friday 2nd 
June  Inclusive  -  Summer Half 
Term   
 

Monday 5th June - Second Half  
of Summer Term Begins 
 

 Reminders  Diary Dates 

 

School Uniform 

New Uniform is 
available at 
Schooltime . 
Please note the 
shop has moved 
to  87-89 High St, 
Chatham ME4 
4EE. (see map) 
You can also visit 
their website:  
https://
schooltime.co.uk   
 
They advise that all items are in stock except 
some sizes of the tracksuit bottoms.  
 
Donations of any unwanted uniform -
particularly summer uniform—would be  
gratefully received by Friends of Bryony 
School (FoBs) for the nearly new uniform 
shop.  
 

Morning and After School Care 
 
If you require morning or after school care 
please complete the ParentMail form, in  
advance. 

Junior Clubs  

Day of the 
Week 

Lunchtime/ 

After School 

Type of Club How to Sign 
Up 

Teacher 

Monday 

 
 

Lunchtime Library (and 
Homework) 

See Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 

Tuesday After School Football FULLY 
BOOKED 

Mrs Atkins 

Wednesday 

 
 

Lunchtime Homework See Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 

Wednesday 

 
 

Lunchtime Art and Mindful-
ness 

FULLY 
BOOKED 

Mrs Kilbourne 

Thursday 

 
 

Lunchtime Construction (and 
Homework) 

See Mrs Foot Mrs Foot 
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Week 3 . 

Ruby   are top for thw weekas well as the term!  

Keep earning your points and make sure they get counted.  

Well done everyone! 
 

House Points  

Term 4 & 6  

 

Running House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Ruby 653 

2nd Zircon 573 

3rd Sapphire 537 

4th  Emerald 483 

Weekly House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Ruby 282 

2nd Zircon 236 

3rd Sapphire 196 

4th Emerald 184 
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Practising your spellings will always help you 
when you have your spelling tests…  
 
Year 1:  1st -  Obarinsola 
  2nd -  Milan 
  3rd -  Ollie  

 
Year 2 : 1st -  Evleyn 
  2nd -  Emma 
  3rd -  Jack 
 
Year 3 :  1st -  Lyla 
   
Year 4 :  1st -  Olivia  
   
   
 

Year 5 :  1st -  Billyeer 
  2nd -  Melody 
  3rd -  Inara 
 
Year 6 :  1st -  Ayo 
  2nd - Josh  
  3rd -  Bridget 
 
 
Well done to everyone who logged in this 
week. Keep practising your spellings and lets 
see some who is in the top 3 next week. 
 

Don’t forget to sign in to MathShed for a 
place in the top 3! 
 
Year 1 : 1st -  Milan  
  2nd - Obarinsola 
  

 
Year 2 :  1st -  Evelyn    
  2nd -  Emma 
    
Year 3 :  1st -   Lyla 
  2nd -  Amelia  
    
Year 4 :  1st -  Isabella 
  2nd -  Kesi 
  3rd -  Olivia  
 
     
Year 5 :  1st -  Billy    
  2nd -  Bibiana 
 

 
Year 6 :  1st -   Ayo 
  2nd -  Josh 
   
 
Well done to those who were able to log in to  
MathShed this week. Great work everyone 
and keep practising! 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations and best wishes to:-  
 

Gracie, Ted and Jamie 
 

  who celebrate their birthdays this week !   

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk

